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August 2, 2023

Dear Mount Olive Families,

Your child recently participated in the LinkIt! New Jersey Student

Learning Standards Benchmarking Assessment for ELA and

Math. Unlike traditional tests that measure mastery of concepts and

skills after students have received instruction, the LinkIt!

Benchmarks provide immediate feedback and serve as an assessment

FOR learning, notOF learning. The assessment is given in three

rounds in fall, winter, and spring (Forms A, B, and C). Your child most

recently participated in Form C in June.

The LinkIt! benchmark results and other assessment data about your

child's academic performance inform individual student goals and help

teachers strategically differentiate instruction. These assessments

measure your child's growth on specific grade-level standards

throughout the year. We encourage you to discuss the report with your

child, highlighting areas of strength and identifying areas of potential

growth.

In order to access your child's Form C LinkIt! results, please log into

https://mtoliveboe.linkit.com/parent. The user name is your email, and

the password is the same that you used to access the results in the fall.

Please click on this link to assist you in viewing your child's results in

the portal. If you do not recall your password click on this link for

directions.

All new families this year in Mount Olive were registered in the LinkIt!

Parent Portal and were sent an email. If you haven’t yet registered, you

will need to visit https://mtoliveboe.linkit.com/Parent to complete the

signup process.

Should you have any questions about the report generated in the Parent

Portal or how the information is used, please contact me directly for

assistance.

If you need technical support, please email Carissa Caliguiri at

linkit@motsd.org.

Sincerely,

Matt Robinson

Acting Assistant Superintendent

matthew.robinson@motsd.org
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